Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: 01902 558538 Fax: 01902 558543



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Executive Headteacher Miss R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema

National Teaching School designated by



National College for Teaching & Leadership

Dear Parents,
It is my 30th birthday and
I am having a party on
Friday 21st June. I would like all of
the children in Reception to help me
celebrate by wearing colourful clothes
whe will be having party food
and will be playing lots of
party games
Love from
Elmer

I agree for my ch	ild to take part in	n the Elmer's Birthday Pa	rty
Childs Name			Class
My child has the	following food al	llergies	Ψ
Signed	į.	••••••••••••	













